
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Rubenstein (Wiley Norvell 646-422-9614, wnorvell@rubenstein.com) 
  

NY WATERWAY TO EXTEND EVENING SERVICE HOURS BETWEEN MIDTOWN AND PORT 
IMPERIAL, LINCOLN HARBOR AND HOBOKEN 14TH STREET 

  
Beginning, Sunday, June 13, NY Waterway will extend ferry service hours on three of its busiest 
routes to and from Midtown. Ferries will run later between Port Imperial and Midtown on 
Sunday through Thursday evenings. Ferries running from between Midtown and terminals at 
Lincoln Harbor and Hoboken 14th Street will run later Monday to Friday.  
  
As more businesses begin to fully reopen and more commuters demanding more frequent trips, 
NY Waterway is excited to extend its service hours to Midtown.  
  
NEW Extended Ferry Service Hours, effective Sunday, June 13 

 Port Imperial and Midtown: Service will be extended until 9:50pm, Sunday through 
Thursday. 

 Lincoln Harbor and Midtown: Service will be extended until 9:30pm, Monday through 
Friday. 

 Hoboken 14th Street and Midtown: Service will be extended until 9:30pm, Monday 
through Friday. 

See full schedules at nywaterway.com/WelcomeBack.  
  
Get updates at 1-800-53-FERRY (7-11am Monday thru Friday), 
nywaterway.com,  facebook.com/nywaterway or twitter.com/ridetheferry.  
 
NY Waterway customer service is now reachable on WhatsApp at 201-988-0012. 
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